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Special Dates To  

Remember 

 

 

 Oct. 1—Picture Day 

 Oct. 1—Early Release 

 Oct. 6—Boys & Girls 

Club Opens 

 Oct. 8—Early Release 

 Oct. 9—KG Classes to 

Fire Station 

 Oct. 10—State In-

service Day—NO 

SCHOOL 

 Oct. 13—Columbus Day 

(School is OPEN) 

 Oct. 14—PTO Meeting 

 Oct. 15—Early Release 

 Oct. 22—Early Release 

 Oct. 29—School Board 

Meeting @ D.O. 

 Oct. 29—Early Release 

 Oct. 31—Halloween 

 Oct. 31—B&G Club 

Dance 

 Nov. 2—Daylight Sav-

ings Time Ends—Set 

Clocks Back One Hour 

At Terrebonne Community School we provide a positive envi-
ronment and challenging learning opportunities that improve 

student achievement and produce life-long learners. 

Message From the Principal 
 

Greetings Terrebonne Community: 

 

The 2014-15 school year is off to a great start and was capped off on September 25th 
with an excellent turn out for Back to School Night.  I wholeheartedly appreciate your 
support of our learning community!   

 

Despite the great start to the year, the first month of school hasn’t been without some 
challenges.  The news of the delayed opening of the Boys and Girls Club was unwel-
come for many of our families but we are happy to inform you that they are ready to 
open full-fledged on Monday October 6th.  The additional loss of our Community 
Learning Center grant has also minimized our ability to provide afterschool academic 
support and enrichment opportunities for our students.  I can assure you these op-
portunities are important to me and I continue to search for ways to make them come 
to fruition.   

 

As I have spent time in classrooms during the first four weeks of the school year, and 
engaged in a number of professional conversations with my staff, some reoccurring 
themes continue to present themselves to me:   

1.    The Terrebonne staff is perhaps the hardest working staff I have worked with 
during my 17 years in education.   

2.   The Terrebonne staff cares deeply about ensuring high levels of success for 
your children. 

3.   The Terrebonne staff is professional in their approach to teaching and learn-
ing and I believe they work diligently to improve their craft each and every 
day.  

4.    The Terrebonne staff is collaborative in their approach to solving problems.   

I mentioned these things during Back to School Night and I thought they were worthy 
of mentioning again as a reminder to you that the children of this community are in 
excellent hands while at school.   

 

I look forward to my continued assimilation into the Terrebonne community and I 
encourage you to take time to visit our school and see what a great place this if for 
kids!   

 

Trevor Flaherty, Principal 



You can access our school website: www.terrebonne.redmond.k12.or.us 
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PTO Updates:  
Cougar Gear:  Thank you to everyone who already purchased their Terrebonne Cougar T-
Shirts and water bottles at the “Back-To-School” night.  They will be for sale again in the 
school lobby Friday, October 3rd before school.  Child and Adult shirts are $10.00. Water 

bottles are $2.00.  The “It’s Good Dirt” wear is available for sale at Redpoint in Terrebonne 

and the sales benefit Terrebonne School. 

Fundraiser:  We have teamed up again with Right Response First Aid kits for the main 
student selling fundraiser for the year. Sales will kick off November 3rd and run until De-
cember 2nd. We will have lots of great prizes.  Watch for more information to be coming 

home.   

Volunteers/Members: If you are interested in helping out with PTO activities, have some 
input for school fundraisers and activities, or would like more information, please send 

your contact information to terrebonnepto@gmail.com.  We are always looking for extra 

help with projects throughout the year.   

Next Meeting: October 14, 2014, 6:00pm in the school library.  All are welcome to join.   

F.A.N. News 

 

Colder weather is fast approaching and we have some coats and warm 

weather clothing available in the F.A.N. Office. 

Thanks to all the families and businesses that donated to our school sup-

ply drive this year! We appreciate you! 

If your have some extra time and like to organize, sign up to help in the F.A.N. Office. 

If you have any questions, Terrebonne F.A.N. office is open Tues-Thurs 7:30-1:30. Call for an 

appointment. 541-923-4856 ext. 4508. 

F.A.N. Helping with the Other Kind of Homework 

Picture Day: 

Be sure to 

bring your 

smiles to school on 

Wednesday, Oct. 1st. 

 

Set Your Clocks Back 
 

Daylight Savings Time ends on Sunday, No-

vember 2nd so be sure to set your clocks 

back one hour. 

mailto:terrebonnepto@gmail.com


You can access our school website: www.terrebonne.redmond.k12.or.us 

Terrebonne Tribune                    Page 3 

    

 

 

 
We would like to welcome you back to a new school year!!!! We hope you have enjoyed your first month back at 
Terrebonne Community School. We are looking forward to welcoming our members, new and returning, to the Club 
as well.  

We will return for ALL programs (Jr. Club, Early Bird, and After School) on                                  
Monday, October 6th, 2014. 

Membership: Youth ages 5years (in Jr. Club Program) to 18 years.        Fee: $25.00 a year 
Early Bird:  Mon-Fri 6:30am-8:30am      Fee: $5.00 per day 
After School: Mon, Tue, Thurs & Fri 2:00pm-6:00pm  Wed: 1:00pm-6:00pm  Fee: $70.00 per month 
            + $70.00 for each additional child. 
Full Days (no School): 6:30am-5:30pm  Fee: $15.00 pre-registered  $20.00 last minute registration 
Jr. Club (kindergarten Program): Mon, Tue, Thurs & Fri 11:35am-3:35pm Wed: 10:35am-3:35pm   

Extended: 3:35pm-6pm  Fee: $200.00 a month  $250.00 extended a month  
 
Though we are returning from our delay due to a lack of funding, we are still seeking support from 
businesses, the community, and our families. If you would like information about donating to our 
Clubs, please visit our website at www.bgcrt.org.  Don’t forget to like us on Facebook as well!!! 
Find us at www.facebook.com/BGCofRT.     
 

Halloween Dance! 
When: Friday, October 31st, Halloween Day                                                          

Time: 4pm-6pm    Where: School Gym     Cost: $5.00     Grades Attending: 5th-8th                                              
*There will be a costume contest with prizes for first and second place. Torch club will be selling candy and our 

DJ will be throwin’ down some awesome beats!                                             

A portion of the proceeds will help support Camp Tamarack Outdoor School.   

If you have any further questions, contact Stephanie Powell, Program Director, (541)-548-3456. 

Nutrition Services News - October 2014 

Parents, did you know?  Students free or reduced meal benefits “rollover” for the first 30 school days each year.  For 
this school year, rollover benefits expire on 10/14/2014.  Please have your 2014/2015 meal benefit application turned 
in by this date to avoid student meal charges. 

If you feel you still qualify for benefits, apply for school meal benefits now at: www.redmondschools.org/

departments/nutrition or www.redmondschools.org.  

Paper applications can be turned in at the District Office, the Nutrition Services office and at all schools. 

Students eligible for meal benefits may also qualify for scholarships and discounted fees.  Additional funding for some 
student programs is based on the schools free and reduced percentages each year, so by filling out a form and qualify-
ing, you are helping both your family and your school!   

Celebrate National School Lunch Week!  October 13th-17th, 2014 

Come join us for lunch every day this week to celebrate National School Lunch Week!  Look for a sticker on the bottom 
of your lunch tray to win a prize!   

http://www.bgcrt.org
http://www.facebook.com/BGCofRT


You can access our school website: www.terrebonne.redmond.k12.or.us 
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Two Redmond Students Win Statewide Mayor’s Contest 

Pendleton, Ore. – Two students from Redmond captured first place prizes in the Oregon Mayors Association’s (OMA) annual 

statewide civic awareness contest titled “If I Were Mayor, I Would…”.  Rebekah O’Neill, a 5
th

 grader from Terrebonne Com-

munity School in Redmond, won the first place prize in the poster category, and Emma Poindexter, 9th grader from Ridgeview High 

School, won first place in the video/PowerPoint category.  The first place prize in the third category, for an essay, was given to 8th 

grader Nandini Naidu from Beaverton’s Valley Catholic Middle School. 

 

Each year, students compete in three age groups using different media to describe what it would mean to them if they were the 

mayor of their city.  Posters are designed by 4th and 5th grade students, 6th through 8th grade students write essays, and 9th through 

12th grade students produce a short video, PowerPoint or other electronic media presentation. The competition begins with a contest 

conducted by mayors in their local cities in the spring.  The first place winners of the local contests are entered in the state-level con-

test which is judged by members of the OMA Board of Directors.  Over 30 cities participated in this year’s contest at the local level, 

with 52 entries being forwarded to the state-level contest.   

 

The statewide first place winners from each category receive a prize – this year a new Apple iPad Air tablet – and are invited, along 

with their family, to a special awards ceremony during the OMA’s Annual Summer Conference, where the students talk about their 

entries and are presented with their prizes.  This year’s annual conference was held August 7-9 at the Pendleton Red Lion. 

 

All of this year’s prizes were provided through a generous donation by Facebook.  Both Emma and Rebekah were honored for their 

achievements at the Redmond City Council meeting held on Wednesday, September 9, 2014.   

     CONGRATULATIONS, REBEKAH!!! 

From Nurse Gail in the Health Room:  

 
The cold/flu season is already upon us!  Help keep your family healthy by encouraging them to 
cough/sneeze into the crook of their elbow, so their hands stay germ -freeéand stress the im-
portance of frequent hand washing,  to stop the spread of germs.   

 

If your child has any of the following symptoms, PLEASE keep them home until they are symptom 
free for 24 hours: a fever over 99.9 degrees, diarrhea, vomiting, or a hacking cough.  

 

The start of school can be a time of sharing head lice.  ANYONE can get them.  They are tiny yellowish -brown in-
sects about 1/8ó in length.  They are mainly acquired by direct head-to -head contact with an infested personõs hair, 
and rarely by sharing combs, hats, and hair accessories.  Keeping girlõs hair tied back/braided/in a bun is one of 
the best ways to prevent catching/spreading head lice.  The signs and symptoms of head lice are:   persistent itch-
ing of the head and back of neck, areas of redness on the scalp, possibly live lice, and most easily seen are the 
nits .  These are tiny teardrop shaped whitish eggs that are firmly attached with a glue -like substance to an individ-
ual hair  shaft.   Our  RSD policy is no live lice, nits are acceptable.  If you discover  that your  child has head lice, 
please inform the office or school nurse.  Following treatment, please bring your child to the office for a head 
check by the nurse before they return to class.  

 

Occasionally, students come to school with cough drops and other over the counter medications.  Please remem-
ber, ALL  medication, including over the counter meds, need to be in their  original container  (cough drops cannot  
come single, but must be in the bag from the store), and a medication authorization form must be completed with 
your signature.    

 

Thank you, and hereõs to a healthy fall and winter! 

 


